
-----Original Message----- 
From: Derek Freyberg [mailto:dfreyberg@telik.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, May 03, 2006 4:46 PM 
To: AB93Comments; AB94Comments 
Subject: Comments of Telik, Inc. on the Notices of Proposed Rulemaking 
at 71 FR 48 and 71 FR 61 
 
 
Enclosed is a letter from Michael M. Wick, MD PhD; Chairman, CEO & 
President of Telik, Inc.; 
with Telik's comments in response to the Notices of Proposed Rulemaking 
at 71 FR 48 and 71 FR 61. 






